
  

SCOOP4C Newsletter 

Dear stakeholder community,  

We are pleased to be able to inform you about the recent developments 

concerning the once-only principle. Our sister project TOOP kicked off and we 

are excited about collaborating with TOOP on exploring the implementation of 

the once-only principle. TOOP will pilot three solutions of once-only in the 

business sector in order to reduce the administrative burden for public 

administrations and EU businesses.  

See you soon,  

The SCOOP4C project team   
 

SCOOP4C and TOOP held session at IRIS 2017 in 
Salzburg, Austria  

On 23rd February, the two 

projects held a joint session about 

once-only at the IRIS conference 

2017 in Salzburg, Austria. The 

partner discusses several 

approaches to OOP.  

SEE MORE  

 

 

 

https://scoop4c.eu/events/scoop4c-and-toop-held-session-iris-conference-2017-salzburg


First SCOOP4C workshop to be held in Brussels, 
Belgium  

Join us for our first workshop titled 

"Ensuring comprehensive coverage in 

the collection of once-only cases". It 

will take place on Tuesday, 14th 

March in Brussels, Belgium.  

SEE MORE  

 

 

New study on EU-wide digital once-only principle for 
citizens and businesses released 

The implementation of the once-only 

principle can have a big impact in making 

life easier for citizens and businesses 

across the EU and could contribute to the 

Digital Single Market.  

SEE MORE  

 

 

  

Share  

  

Tweet  

  

Share  
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